

CITY OF MACON

Frank Dunmire Mayor

Pam Windell Clerk

Lori Huggins Treasurer

Council Members
Doug Huggins
Chad Rappe
Kimberly Claussen
Caleb Beasley
Brandon Windell
Tom Long

CITY COUNCIL MEETING January 10, 2022

Mayor Dunmire called the Macon City Council meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Present were, Clerk Pam Windell, Treasurer Lori Huggins, Council Members Doug Huggins, Chad Rappe, Brandon Windell, Caleb Beasley, and Tom Long. Also, present were Chief Lamb, Sue Cole, Cody Holsapple, and Charlie Dunmire.

The minutes from the December 13th meeting were reviewed and approved.

Chief Lamb presented the police report. Chief Lamb is requesting a stop sign at the corner of South Wall and South Woodcock. It was the consensus of the council to have Street Supt. Holsapple install a stop sign at the requested location.

Playground equipment at the new park has been damaged. Alderman Huggins will order the replacement part.

Water Supt. Dunmire will be meeting with Mark Bingham about meter replacement.

Mayor Dunmire informed the council that the transfer of North Woodcock has been completed.

The clerk will send a letter to Matt Crawford about accumulation of debris at Whispering Pines.

Treasurer Lori Huggins presented the Treasurer's report.

A motion was made by Alderman Huggins, seconded by Alderman Beasley to approve the Treasurer's report. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Alderman Huggins, seconded by Alderman Rappe to approve the bills as presented. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Alderman Huggins, seconded by Alderman Beasley to adjourn. Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Pam Windell

A City of Progress Built on Pride